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1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 At the Board’s meeting in March, members considered an update on a 

recommendation from the Meadowfield Primary School inquiry report, relating to the 
third stage review of complaints from schools. A copy of the response is attached. 

 
1.2 The response indicated that there was an obstacle to achieving the recommendation. 

The Board agreed to ask for further advice, including from legal services, before 
signing off this recommendation. 

 
1.3 Officers are currently exploring the Scrutiny Board’s request and a response will be 

circulated before the meeting 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 Members are asked to decide whether any further action is required in relation to the 

recommendation on third stage review of complaints. 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
None 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
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